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Term dates  
2016 

  
 

Spring Term 2016 
 

Tuesday 5th January 
to 

Thursday  24th March 
2016 

Half Term: 
Break up Friday 12th 

February 
Return to school: 

Monday 22nd February 
 

11th January: Penny 
Loaves Assembly 

 
8th and 9th  February :  

Speech Festival 
 
 

1st and  2nd March: 
Parent Consultations 

 
4th March: Mothers 

Day Service 
 

Thursday 17th March: 
Whole School visit to 
Great Cressingham 

Victorian School 
 

21st to 23rd March: 
Year 5/6 Residential 

 
23rd March: 

Country Dancing 
 

24th March: Easter 
Service and Tea 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Happy New Year Everyone!I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year.  It 

seems a long time ago already! 

Thank you for the support given to the school and children in all the Christmas activities.  It 

is lovely that parents are able to provide costumes for the Nativity as well as goodies for the 

Christmas Party.  It is much appreciated.  It was also so nice to see so many people at the 

Nativity Performance, Christingle Service and Christmas Party. 

Monday 11th January  ‘Penny Loaves’ Assembly, 2.30pm in the school hall. Parents, family 
and friends are  invited to attend this unique event.  All children in the villages of 
Fleggburgh, Billockby and Clippesby are given a ‘Penny Loaf’ by the village’s Poor Trust.  The 
tradition dates back around 500 years and symbolises the ancient custom of giving proceeds 
from the rent of the nearby Penny Loaf field to the poor of the parish.  We hope you will be 
able to join us in this event. 
 
Favourites Day – Special Lunch Thursday 21st January  
On Thursday 21st January we will be serving a special all-time favourite lunch. 
Chicken Fillet in a Homemade Roll  
Garlic or Tomato Mayo Dip  
(v) Quorn Fillet in a Homemade Roll  
Chipped Potatoes  
Salad and Coleslaw  
Baked Beans  
***  
Toffee Cream Tart 
 
Cost is £2.10 and can be ordered at the beginning of the week in the normal way. 
 
Arrival at School – Reminder 
Please can we remind parents that parking is permitted in the Village Hall car park only.  The 
school car park is for staff and visitors.  School staff supervise the playground (or classroom 
in the case of a wet morning) from 8.45 am, please can you ensure your child does not arrive 
before then as we cannot be responsible for them.  The bell is rung at 8.55am to signify the 
start of the school day and children need to be at school by then to allow for a calm start to 
the morning. 
 
Lost PE Kit 
Please can you check at home to ensure the wrong PE kit was not taken home before 
Christmas.  We cannot find Amy’s PE  bag with contained her shorts, t-shirt and trainers with 
her special insoles.   
 
After School Clubs 
We will be running one club this half term – Art and Craft with Miss Mayfield on a 
Wednesday from 3.15 until 4.15pm.  The club will commence on Wednesday 13th January 
and will run for 5 weeks.  The cost is £10. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below with payment if you would like your child to take 
part in the club. 
 

 
 
I would like my child …………………………………………………………. to take part in the Art and Craft 
Club on a Wednesday and enclose £10. 

 
Signed ………………………………………………………….. Date ………………………………… 
 



 


